
Stafford Western Access Route

Scheme Update – January 2021

Introduction

Key Milestones

January February March April

*Dates in accordance with current programme and could be subject to change 

Firstly we would like to wish you a Happy New Year, we hope you are all staying safe 
and well during these difficult times. Since returning after the Christmas break we 
have seen some challenging weather conditions, with severe flooding, heavy snowfall 
and freezing temperatures.  

What’s coming up

Email: Staffordwestern.accessroute@Staffordshire.gov.uk

Contact Details 

Due to recent severe weather conditions resulting in 
heavy rainfall, snow and freezing temperatures we 
unfortunately have been unable to finish surfacing 
Unicorn Way, which has resulted in the Doxey Road 
railway bridge closure being put back. We apologise 
for any inconvenience this delay might cause and 
we are currently monitoring the forecasts over the 
coming days to allow us to complete the surfacing 
and closure of the bridge. 

Our new planned date is 1st February, however, this

Final surfacing works on 
Unicorn Way

Visit our website to 
see the latest video 

drone footage of 
the scheme

www.staffordshire.gov.uk/Highways/roadworks/stafford/westernaccess

Doxey Road 
Bridge Closure 
commences 

Scheme Progress

is subject to weather in the coming days. We will 
keep the diversion signs and the SWAR Staffordshire 
County Council website up to date with any date 
changes.  

We continue to carry out drainage works at Madford
Retail Park and on Doxey Road, we are also working 
on the retaining wall along Doxey Road and surfacing 
will be carried out in the carpark by the retaining wall 
when weather permits. 

Viaduct 
complete,  
kerbing and 
surfacing 
works to 
finalise

Drainage works along new 
tie in road to Sainsburys 
carpark 

Surfacing works 
on Doxey Road
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